
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

      The school has decided 

the date for the TOEFL Test. 

▪ March 1st, 2022- 

Tuesday did the 

TOEFL Test -

Reading. 

▪  I want to ask the 

students to keep 

practicing 

reading at home.  
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                                                                        Students were playing “Bato-Bato Pik  

                                                                                                during their Life Skill lesson. Bato-Bato  

                                                                                                Pik is a traditional game from the Philip- 

                                                                                                pines. Students enjoyed playing the ga- 

                                                                                                me while we maintain safety pre-  

                                                                                                cautions due to COVID-19.      

                                                                                                  

                                                                                                 They learned quickly how to play with  

 the use of another language the  

                                                                                              Filipino/ Tagalog. Such as  “Maiba Taya” 

                                                                                              and Bato-bato pik”.     

                                                                                  

                                                                                             
                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           What We Have Learned  
 Over the week, the students learned the following; 

       English 
        TOEFL Listening practice. In preparation for their upcoming 

 TOEFL Test. The students practiced listening and answering  

from the given situation.  

         Taking the TOEFL Test- Listening.  

        The following day students practice reading short stories  

 from their reading materials. Writing practice. (words, phrases  

and sentences.) 

       Life Skills  
      Students played several traditional Philippine games such as 

“Tumbang Preso, Bato- Bato Pik. They have learned the rules in  

playing those games.  And they laughed a lot. 

       Mathematics    
          Students learned the different kinds of shapes from 2D to  

   3D. They had chance to be creative and imaginative while  

      making something by using different shapes.  

                         

 

Students In Action 

Action 



 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                           

  


